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July 21, 2003


Dear Members of the Board of Theatre Suburbia:

On behalf of the board and the membership of Gulf Coast Archive and Museum of Gay, Lesbian, Bisexual and Transgender History, Inc., I would like to thank you for allowing our organization to be the recipient for a benefit performance of Could Angels Be Blessed at Theatre Suburbia this year.  

One of our main goals is to keep the organization active and available to anyone, regardless of ability to make a donation at the door.  Because of the generosity of the theatre we will be able to continue our policy of staying open to the public without an entrance fee. 

I also realize that the theatre is stretching a great deal with some of the recent plays, not knowing how they might be accepted by the regular patrons. I also realize that putting up any kind of glbt exhibit (knowing full well it might not have been received by the general public) is very special and much appreciated by GCAM and the rest of the community. The educational aspect of the exhibit did not appear, on the surface, to be a great success as far as materials taken however I did notice that at every performance there were people who were looking through it. If just one person walked away with a different attitude or became better educated in some aspect then we have succeeded. Thank you for that opportunity. 

The snacks in the lobby throughout the evening and Doris working the refreshment bar were another special touch that, like last year, did not go unnoticed.  It’s clear to everyone involved with GCAM, the audiences and patrons that the theatre board went out of its way to make this evening a total success for all.

This letter will serve as a receipt for charitable contributions. The Gulf Coast Archive and Museum of GLBT History is recognized by the Internal Revenue Service as a 501(c)3 charitable organization.  Your donation may be tax-deductible within all limits of the law.  For your records, our federal identification number is 76-0620953.

Please accept our sincere gratitude for your support and generous contribution to Gulf Coast Archive and Museum of GLBT History, Inc.  You have received no goods, services, or other benefits from your contribution.  

Judy Reeves

Secretary

